Village of Cold Spring
Historic District Review Board
85 Main Street, Cold Spring, New York 10516
Workshop
4-24-19

The Village of Cold Spring Historic District Review Board held a meeting at the Cold Spring Village Hall,
85 Main Street on Wednesday April 24th, 2019.

Members Present: Board Vice Chair, Kathleen Foley, and board members: Andrea Connor and Sean

Conway. The meeting was called to order at 8 PM.

Board members reviewed and edited the Design Standards.
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Al Zgolinski, Chair Date



